Route 1 Kimberly, Idaho

June 16,1966

Pr. Wm. A. Longacre, Director Archaeological Field School Cibecue, Arizona

Dear Bill:

It was such a pleasure to meet and talk with you at the meeting in Reno and I am delighted and honored to be asked to visit you in Grasshopper this Summer. I have justcompleted a filming session with Swanson at ISU and he has alloted me two weeks for my trip to Vernon, Grasshopper, Boulder and Denver. Since I will be driving a VW camper this will mean much time on the road, but think I have worked out a pretty good schedule.

Have just written Paul Martin that I will be at his site on the 1st, 2nd, and 3rd of July and if we are finished then I plan to come to Grasshopper on the 4th and 5th. Do hope that these dates will meet with your's and Martin's approval and that the 4th will not be inconvenient for you. I am sorry to have such a tight schedule, but I only have the two weeks and must also review some collections at Boulder with Joe Ben and Tinsdale and also see Marie at Denver.

It is most gratifying to find your interest in the lithic industries. I do hope that I can make some small contribution in this field by making the flakes a little more interesting. I always receive such pleasure when working with the students and do look forward to meeting them, as well as spending more time with you.

I do hope these dates will meet with both of your approval and will carry on with my plans unless I hear from either of you to the contrary.

Thank you again and hope to see you soon.

Sincerely.

Don E. Crabtree